
Ravelston Park – Representation 038 

From: Linda <REDACTED> 
Sent: 11 April 2022 22:01 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavillion 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please regard this as an indication of my support of the Blackhall Community Trust’s application for 
the Asset Transfer of the current Pavillion and land within Ravelston Park as outlined on plans. 
 
As a local resident and member of the Blackhall community I believe this plan of action is required to 
improve the pre-school offering within the local area. The building is increasing unfit for purpose and 
local children and the staff deserve better facilities.  
 
Furthermore I believe the local community would benefit from the potential a community hub 
would bring. A better designed building which is sympathetic to the natural surroundings would 
provide this potential for both pre school children and the wider community.  
 
Kind regards 
Linda Rennie 
REDACTED 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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